
Town of Farmington

Notice of Public Hearing

NOTICE IS HEARBY GIVEN that the Town of Farmington Zoning Board of Appeals 
will conduct a hearing on the application for appeal filed by Matthew Lehn. The hearing 
will be held at 5:00 PM March 8, 2021 at the applicants property located at 8984 Forest 
View Rd. Kewaskum, Wi. 53040 in the Town of Farmington.

The applicants property is located in Sec. 7 PT of SW SW CSM 5693 Lot 2 Doc 
1118745.

The appeal is to seek a variance from the requirements of the Zoning Ordinance and if 
granted will permit the applicant to build an outbuilding larger than allowed by 
ordinance.

All interested persons wishing to comment on the appeal should appear at the hearing.

                                                                                  Walter Rassel Zoning Administrator

Publish: February 18, 2021 and February 25, 2021

Notice sent to Property Owners within 200’ of the above property.


